
From the Principal's desk ...

It’s great to be back after two weeks away.
Thank you to Mrs Cooper who stepped up
to relieving Principal while I was absent.

What a nail-biting couple of games our
Secondary Lawn Bowls team had in Dubbo
on Monday. The boys were winning their
game against Peak Hill Central School and
Trangie Central School with one bowl to
go from the opposition. Anyone who’s
played bowls knows how quickly the game
can change and this was the case on
Monday. In both games, the boys were
winning by three points and had the
closest bowl for the final end. The
opposition came in and knocked our bowl
out to give themselves the win on both
occasions. Bad luck boys, it sounds like
you were very competitive bowlers!

Our Year 11 students are in Condobolin for
Study Days this week. This is a chance for
them to meet up with their teachers and
fellow classmates from other schools. 

Yesterday our K-6 students attended an
excursion to the Lake Cowal Conservation
Centre (LCCC). This excursion was funded
by the school to supplement the learning
being done in Science this year. Sally
Russell put on a fantastic day for our
students and they all had a great time.

There has been a decline in attendance
over the past month. We understand that
students get sick however there seems to
be a variety of unjustified reasons given
for some students. Well done to
Kindergarten, Year 5 and Year 8 who
continue to lead the school with the
highest attendance rate this term. There
are quite a few students who fall below
the required 80% attendance rate
required to attend the end of semester
Reward Day so this is something to keep in
mind.
 

Until next week
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Spotlight

K/1/2

Don’t forget the 100 Days
of School Dress-up for

K/1/2 tomorrow. 

We’re looking forward to
seeing many ‘elderly’

students in the
playground.
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Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Term
3

Week
7

1 Sep

K/1/2 100 Days of
School Party and

Dress Up Day

Canteen:
Lisa Crofts

Term
3

Week
8

4 Sept

Canteen:

5 Sep 6 Sep

LAP Graduation
@ Lake Cargelligo

7 Sep 8 Sep

UCS Talent Show

PBL Colour Run

Scholastic Book
Club orders,

 Issue 6 due back

Canteen: 
Jess Gerhard

Term
3

Week
9

11 Sep

Canteen:

12 Sep 13 Sep 14 Sep

Yr 3/4 Todd
Woodbridge
Cup @ West

Wyalong

15 Sep

WSSA Primary
Athletics @

Dubbo

Canteen: 
Kathy McKay

Term
3

Week
10

18 Sep

Canteen: Tegan
Bussenschutt

19 Sep 20 Sep 21 Sep

Yr 12 Formal

Moorambilla
Voices @
Baradine
 (2 days)

22 Sep

Last Day Term 3

Canteen: 
Vanessa Williams

Primary          Secondary          Whole School          P&C          Public Holidays
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Mrs Wilson/Mrs Payne
Neve Rossiter, Mason Gray, Asher Chantrill and Chevy Baker

 Yr 3/4
Tom Douglas, Quin Mayall, Adelaide Ward, Mia-Rose Fenton, Lucy
Ward, Fred Bussenschutt, Hailey Ward, Max McClintock, Isla Rossiter,
Aiden Hoskinson, Jax McCartney and Riley Mulqueeney

                   

 Yr 5/6
Ruby McKay and Charlotte Hoskinson

Super Spellers
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'HUMBUG HIGH FIVE' AND SPORTS AWARD RECIPIENTS FOR WEEK 6

ATTENDANCE DRAW 95+%

Winners for Week 5
and 6, 95% and

above attendance
draw were Ava

Ward, Hailey Ward
and Reuben West.
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Left: 2023 NSW Premier’s Spelling Bee finalists,
Isla Rossiter, Hailey Ward, Taylah Ward and Caleb
Protheroe, who recently received their official
certificates. 

SCHOOL HAPPENINGS

Above: Well done to Leo
McClintock, Darcy
Cattle, Mitchell Collins,
Daniel Spencer and
Linden Olsen-O’Connor
for reaching the
'Hardworking Humbug'
level with 10 "Humbug
High Fives".                 ..  
Congratulations to
Jackson Protheroe who
received his  "Hotshot
Humbug" award for 20
"Humbug High Five's".

Kodi Woodward and Samantha Spencer helped
Mrs. Jackson conduct a hive check. The hive was
incredibly active, with lots of bees in and around
the hive. It ended up being a very quick check, as
the bees had joined their boxes together very
well with their wax, and the boxes were very
heavy to lift, so trying to separate the boxes
resulted in a large number of very excited bees
popping out to check out what we were doing!
Before closing up the hive, the small hive beetle
chux cloth trap was replaced and a honey super
was placed on, to give the bees plenty of room
to spread out, going into the warmer spring
weather.  
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CHILDREN’S BOOK WEEK 2023 - READ, GROW, INSPIRE
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The Ungarie Lawn Bowls team travelled to Dubbo on Monday 28th August, to compete in
the Central Schools Lawn Bowls finals. After a (very) early start, the team (Harry Roscarel,
Hugh Williams, Patrick McClintock and Reuben West) were excited to start the competition
against Dunedoo Central. The boys were pleasantly surprised to come away with a victory
in our first round robin match 9/5 after 10 ends.
Our second match was played against Trangie, and we were leading all the way up to the
last bowl on the tenth end, when Trangie's skip (who was a very good bowler!) knocked out
our shot-holding bowl to win the end by 2, and ultimately the match by 1!!
The boys had to regroup quickly to play against Coolah in the next round, with Ungarie
coming away with a solid victory 13/3. Peak Hill were our next opponents, and the Ungarie
boys were sniffing an upset in the offering. Peak Hill have been very strong in Lawn Bowls
for a number of years, and we jumped out to a handy lead. With the tenth end looming,
UCS were up by three...could we create history? Is the biggest upset in living lawn bowls
memory going to come to fruition?? The last bowl of the tie was delivered by Peak Hill's
skip.....and he knocked out one of our bowls directly to win the required 4 shots for
victory! Our boys were stunned, and felt a little robbed to be honest. They had played so
well only to be pipped at the post again by a single bowl, and by a single shot again! 
The last game against Coolamon was a bit of a write-off as the boys knew they wouldn't
feature in the medals because of the last match. The boys had played their hearts out and
had come up agonisingly short. Thank goodness Mr Cattle let them go to KFC before we
made the long trip home, otherwise there might have been tears!
It was a very enjoyable day (very long, but enjoyable), 
and the boys are to be commended for their effort, 
determination and sportsmanship exhibited.
Look out 2024!
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CENTRAL SCHOOL LAWN BOWLS



$5 ADMISSION



UNGARIE BOWLING CLUB
Friday Night Jackpot Draw $4,000 this week!

ATM and Eftpos available

Friday Meat Raffles @ 7pm

                         Friday Night Super Specials - $2 off all main meals.
                            Bring Dad down for an early Fathers Day treat
          All meals served with vegies, salad and chips with your choice of sauce.

   
 Sunday Bowlo Breakfast is on again this Sunday, just in time for Father‘s Day.
                                                                    8am - 9.30am
                                                                     $10 Adults
                                                                 $5 Kids under 12

Bowlo
Kitchen

Ungarie Community News




